
 Dear members, 

 The directors of the  Association des chasseurs et 
 pêcheurs de Gould (the Club)  would like to wish all 
 of you successful hunting seasons for 2023! 

 As an executive, we are here to answer questions 
 and to ensure people are satisfied with their 
 membership. Please remember, for any issues in 
 regards to the club, let us know. Executive members’ email addresses and 
 phone numbers are below. 

 Directive and communications- DOMTAR 

 The email that was sent to members on June 26th in regards to all camping 
 on the club being suspended with no exceptions (including on Route 108) 
 until further notice was a directive given from DOMTAR. 

 Additionally, all other recreational activities have been put on hold including 
 a  méchoui and a club gathering that was tentatively  planned for July. 

 Any and all communications with DOMTAR are to be done by the executive 
 only.  If a member wants an issue addressed by DOMTAR, please forward 
 the issue to the executive.  Members of the club will be informed of any 
 developments from DOMTAR by the executive of the Association des 
 chasseurs et pêcheurs de Gould. 

 We thank our members for following these directives. 

 Club Member Cards / Vehicle Tags 

 For any members that still need a club card (which should be worn while on 
 the club) or a tag for the vehicle, please inform any of the members of the 
 executive. 



 Waitlist for the Club: 

 As mentioned at the General Meeting on March 25th, people who have 
 their name on the wait-list will be asked for a $100 refundable deposit to 
 hold their spot to become a member of the club. Potential members on the 
 waitlist must also be referred by a member in good standing. Potential 
 members on the waitlist can ask for the deposit back to withdraw their 
 name or can defer their option to join the club and not lose their spot on the 
 list. 

 Change in Provincial Regulations: 

 Baiting for Deer- NEW this year 

 White-tailed deer baiting periods 

 “The use of bait for hunting is permitted  from September  1 to November 
 30 only  . There is an exception to this rule for saline  substances (e.g. salt 
 licks), which are still permitted year-round.” 

 https://www.quebec.ca/en/tourism-and-recreation/sporting-and-outdoor-acti 
 vities/sport-hunting/game/white-tailed-deer#c80447 

 Social Media- Facebook posts  : 

 Please note: 

 -  members can join the private group on Facebook. This site is for 
 sharing pictures and stories from our club in a social manner. Please 
 refrain from posting anything that is politically related. 

 https://www.facebook.com/groups/1032009980219966 

 Thank-you and be well!! 
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 Looking forward to a successful 2023 hunting seasons for all of our 
 members! 

 Directors of Association des chasseurs et pêcheurs de Gould 

 Robert Oliver  450- 829- 3379  123roboliver@gmail.com 
 William Oliver  514- 246- 8889  admin@gouldchasse.com 
 Ricky Coates  819- 884- 2183  sherri.coates@yahoo.ca 
 Michel Langlois  819- 943- 4220  michel.langlois170457@gmail.com 
 Guy Walker  438- 398- 6970  gnmwalker@gmail.com 
 Maxime Baillargeon  819- 342-9076  maximebaillargeon2506payton@gmail 
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